
 
 

 
 

  
Ministry of  
Education 

Office of the Minister 
 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

April 3, 2019 
 
 

Ref: 209224 
 
 

Janet Fraser, Chair 
Board of Education 
School District No. 39 (Vancouver) 
Email: janet.fraser@vsb.bc.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Fraser: 
 
Thank you for your letter of March 28, 2019, with comments and feedback from the Board of 
Education in response to the Funding Model Panel Recommendations.  
 
I appreciate the input provided, and the detailed comments the Board produced. I have shared 
this report with Ministry staff for review and consideration.   
 
The Ministry of Education will continue to engage with stakeholders, parents, teachers, school 
support staff, trustees and administrators to help identify a path forward to ensure education 
funding work better for all students. 
 
Again, thank you for writing. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rob Fleming 
Minister 
 
pc: Kim Horn, Executive Director, Resource Management Division 
 


